July 12, 2024

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED UNION MEETING

INTERNATIONAL

BROTHERHOOD OF

ELECTRICAL _
WORKERS Dear Brothers and Sisters,

LOCAL NO.130 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Union Meeting that is scheduled to be

held on August 8" has been rescheduled for Thursday, August 15, 2024, in

Suite 300 the Alexander Room, 3200 Ridgelake Drive, Metairie, LA 70002, at 6:00 PM.
3200 Ridgelake Dr. - ; 1 illb
Metairie, LA 70002 This is due to a scheduled conference that the officers of Local130 will be
(504) 831-1372 attending for the Fifth District Progress Meeting during the second week of
Fax: (504) 834-1410 August in Florida.

www.ibewlu130.com
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely, '
Ernest “Corky” Cortez }% 717

President/Organizer 7z
Rodrfay Wallis
Rodney Wallis Business Manager/Fin. Sec.

Business Manager/
Financial Secretary




